
From: Rebecca Dolson  
Sent: Tuesday, February 09, 2016 10:55 AM 
To: Martin, Jackie; Kucera, Lauren 
Cc: Elizabeth Hendriks 
Subject: Request for delegation - CWC March 8th re: Springbank dam 
 
To Committee Secretary Jackie Martin and Committee Support Clerk Lauren Kucera,   
 
I would like to request, on behalf of Elizabeth Hendriks, Vice President of Freshwater at WWF-Canada, 
the opportunity to provide delegation to the Civic Works Committee (CWC) in relation to Springbank 
Dam on March 8th. 
 
WWF-Canada has a long history of ensuring the protection and conservation of the freshwater in 
Canada, including the Thames River and the Northern Lake Erie Watershed. Our organization will 
highlight how decommissioning the dam will continue to bring benefits to the environmental health of 
the river as well as the well-being of the communities and wildlife that depend on the Thames. 
  
Elizabeth Hendriks will provide delegation at the committee meeting and is copied on this email. Her 
contact details are: 
  
t: 416-489-4567 ext. 7354 
WWF-Canada 
245 Eglinton Ave. East 
Toronto, ON M4P 3J1 
  
You may contact me directly with scheduling details if WWF-Canada is selected to provide delegation to 
the CWC.  
  
Thank you for your time,  
  
Rebecca 
 
 
Rebecca Dolson  | Specialist, Freshwater |  WWF-Canada 
t: 416-489-4567 ext. |  w: wwf.ca 
 


